
 

 

VU/Circular/2023-24/004        Date: 25-9-2023 

Circular 
As all are aware that, India has achieved great success in the G20 University 

connect program. The university connect program was led by the Research 

and Information system for Developing Countries (RIS), New Delhi and was 

supported by the G20 Secretariat. 

 

This is to inform all Staff and Faculty Members, Vishwakarma University, as per 

UGC circular No. 2-56/2023(CPP-II) dated 25th September 2023. Hon’ble Prime 

Minister will interact with the Vice Chancellor, Principals, Faculty Members and 

students of the University and Colleges in India on 26th September 2023 from 

Bharat Mandapam, New Delhi. The programme will start at 2.00 PM. At the 

event, key members of the G20 Team of India would brief on the G20 

outcomes.  

 

The programme will be live-streamed. In view of this, all Staff and Faculty 

Members are hereby invited to attend the program on 26th September 2023 at 

2.00 PM at Auditorium, VU Building No. 1. All are requested to present 10 

minutes before the start of program.  

 

Faculty & staff members can join without affecting academic activities and 

normal duties. 

 

 

 

 

Sd/-  

      Registrar 


